
Blessed Sacrament Scholarship 
Golf Tournament 

 

  

 

Our 11th Annual Blessed Sacrament Scholarship Golf Tournament benefitting Blessed Sacrament School 
students will be held on Friday August 4th, 2023 at Whispering Woods Golf Club.  The past ten years of 
this event has produced a significant amount of help to our students at Blessed Sacrament.  The 
continued success of this tournament comes from the generous support of the parish, friends and 
business partners in the community. 

As we look forward to this year’s tournament we are asking for your support.  Please consider donating 
to Blessed Sacrament Scholarship Golf Tournament. 

This event promises a good time, benefits a good cause and promotes your business.  Through your 
generous support we will make this a memorable and successful event for the families of Blessed 
Sacrament School.   

 

Thank you for considering Blessed Sacrament School in making a brighter future! 

 

Sincerely, 

Susan Rinderle-Director of Advancement 
srinderle@eriecatholic.org 
814-455-1387 
 
Jason Bish- Blessed Sacrament Golf Committee 
Jaybish80@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 

 

 


